
 

 

Update: Verdes Cannabis Beverages Voluntary Recall | 
Alternative Manufacturing Process  

On December 6, 2022 Verdes Cannabis initiated a voluntary product recall. Verdes Cannabis has 
established an alternative manufacturing process and plans to bring Verdes Cannabis Beverages back to 
market starting December 15, 2022.  

Voluntary Recall Product: 

● Product Name: Verdes Cannabis Beverages 

● Manufacturer: Verdes Cannabis 

● Date Range of Recall: September 8, 2022 to November 29, 2022 

The voluntary recall was initiated after a product inspection revealed visual abnormalities, specifically 
unidentified particulate matter that was observed inside the product. We are awaiting definitive laboratory 
results to conclusively identify the particulate matter that was observed inside the product.  

This product was produced between the dates of September 8 and November 29, 2022 and distributed in 
New Mexico. Verdes has provided notice to wholesale partners and customers directly. Verdes instructed 
customers to not ingest the recalled beverages and to return the bottle/s to their place of purchase. These 
notices were also provided to the Cannabis Control Division. 

Verdes Cannabis has established an alternative manufacturing process to bring limited quantities and 
offerings of cannabis beverages back to market beginning December 15, 2022. Verdes is confident that 
this changed manufacturing process will remedy the concerns that precipitated the voluntary 
recall.   

The wellbeing of our community and providing safe access to quality cannabis remain our top priorities. 
We also remain committed to working with the Cannabis Control Division as expeditiously and 
transparently during this voluntary recall and bringing a safe and high-quality product to market. 

If you have any questions, please refer to the Verdes Cannabis website for additional information at 
verdescannabis.org.  



 

 

 


